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Fall 2023 Prime Time Program 

Wow! What a busy fall semester in Prime Time! The last day of the fall semester was November 
21st, 2023. This semester was full of learning, fun, and growing friendships.  

The school age groups played board games, built marshmallow 
towers, painted pumpkins, and made cupcakes. They also learned 
about humor and how to make friends during their weekly 
pragmatic language lessons. In addition, the dental hygiene college 
students visited on four Thursdays this semester in which they 
presented lessons about the importance of good 
hygiene to the high support school age group. 

The adult group enjoyed making homemade snacks every week as well as 
participating in a pragmatic language lesson using an AAC iPad device. Last, 
but not least, Prime Time added an adolescent girls group this semester 
meeting once a month. This was a pilot project in order to gauge interest with 
this specific population. 

We are already so excited to begin the after-school programming for the spring 2024 semester 
during the last week of January. See you then!  

 


